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Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

6th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Science Technology Event at Soham Village College 
Thursday 10th October 2024 

 
Year 6 have been invited to attend the Science and Technology Event being held at Soham Village College on 
Thursday 10th October 2024. 
 
The programme for the morning will be as follows: 
 

9.25 a.m. Arrival at Performing Arts Centre 

9.35 a.m. Maths Challenge; Students to compete in teams to solve maths problems 

10.30 a.m. Break 

10.50 a.m. Science In Action; Students investigate forces and motion 

12.00 noon Lunch (Packed lunch in the hall) 

12.30 p.m. Technology Design Challenge 

1.30 – 2.00 p.m. Grand Final 

2.00 p.m. Certificates and Prize Giving 

2.15 p.m. Students depart 

 
The children will leave school at 8.50 a.m. promptly and return to school by 3.00 p.m. 
 
This visit is a desirable part of our work, giving first-hand experience outside the classroom.  Children will need 
to bring a packed lunch, in a suitable bag, along with a water bottle.  Please do not include glass bottles or fizzy 
drinks.  Any child in receipt of Free School Meals will be entitled to have a packed lunch made by the school. 
Please book a school packed lunch via Scopay no later than Friday 27th September 2024.  It would also be 
advisable for your child to bring a coat in case of wet weather. 
 
Due to the school funding the transport of this trip, there will be no cost to parents and carers.  However, in order 
for your child to attend, please indicate your permission using Scopay by Tuesday 2nd October 2024.  

 
We would be grateful for a parent helper to come along for the day and help us.  Please log onto your child’s 
Scopay account and tick the permission box and tick the parent helpers box if you would like to help, by no later 
than Friday 27th September 2024.  If the school has not contacted you by the 30th September 2024, your 
assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Beal, Mrs Harvey 

 
 
Miss R Beal and Mrs G Harvey 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
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